
 

   

 
 

 
 

 
LAS Headquarters 

220 Waterloo Road 
London 
SE1 8SD 

 
20 November 2017 

 

London Ambulance Service, Strategy Development  
Public & Patient Conference - 07/12/17 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
The London Ambulance Service (LAS) is currently in the process of developing our new five year 
strategy.  
 
Along with the rest of the Urgent and Emergency Care Sector, we are facing sustained and increasing 
pressures on our services, as well as financial challenges. We therefore want to be ambitious in 
developing our plans to improve patient care and making better use of the resources that we have, 
so that we provide best value for money to taxpayers.   
 
We would like to take this opportunity to discuss our vision with you, and to get your input, so that 
we can make sure that our new strategy fully addresses the needs of the people who live, work and 
travel in London. 
 
We know that we cannot develop our strategy in isolation and I am certain that meaningful 
engagement is crucial in achieving a strategy that we can be proud of and is the right strategy for 
London. We are keen to engage with patients and members of the public, and with this in mind I 
have the pleasure of inviting you to attend our Public & Patient Conference. 

 
Event Details 

 
Date: Thursday 7th December 2017 
Time: 09:00 – 11:00 
Venue: Coin Street Neighbourhood Centre, 108 Stamford Street, London SE1 9NH 
 
To confirm your attendance or for any queries, please email strategy@londonambulance.nhs.uk 
(putting the event title in the subject line) or call 020 7783 2799. 
 
I would be hugely grateful if you could join us at this event. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Garrett Emmerson 
Chief Executive, London Ambulance Service NHS Trust 
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